JULIANA STRATTON

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR
STATE OF ILLINOIS

Letter from the Illinois Council on Women and Girls

To the residents of the State of Illinois,

It is difficult to believe we are now halfway through 2021—as our state has opened up and we
have seen people get vaccinated, it is exciting to approach this new year with a sense of justified
optimism.

This letter serves as a mid-year report for the work of the Illinois Council on Women and Gitls,
per 20 ILCS 5130/30.

As we continue our policy and advisory work, we shall file a comprehensive report for the year on
December 31, 2021, the next deadline per statute for our reporting period.

On an extension and in May of 2020, we filed the 2020 Council on Women and Girls report, which
we encourage you to review for updates on all that we were able to accomplish last year.

Thank you,

The Illinois Council on Women and Girls
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